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3 December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 11 December, Hebburn Comprehensive School will continue its annual tradition of 
proudly supporting ‘Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day’.  Families are requested to 
donate £1 or, however much they can give, to make a real difference to the lives of children in 
the UK and around the world.   
 
We look forward to seeing pupils express their creativity while fundraising for such a worthy 
cause.  A competition will be hosted for the best ‘upcycled old jumper’ and ‘design your own’.  
Prizes will be awarded, and photos posted on the school website. 
 
In the interest of safety, please make the voluntary £1 donation via ParentPay.  However, there 
will be collection boxes within the year group bubbles for cash donations on 11 December. 
 
We thank all our parents and carers for your continued support in the most difficult of 
circumstances, and we hope this year’s ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ will bring a little Christmas 
cheer to all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Hood 

 
Miss J Hood 
Acting Head of Key Stage 3 
 
 


